
August 1, 2008 

To whom it may concern: 

Or should I address this to: "To whom it SHOULD concern" ? 

I believe you have received more than just a few complaints from the 
American public regarding S7-20-08. 
Since when is it okay for someone to turn their back on blatant, illegal 
behavior? Since when is it okay for an agency that is supposed to "regulate" 
actions by companies and individuals, allow some of them to break the 
regulations with impunity? Since when is it okay for an agency that is 
charged with protecting the American investors, allowing those investors to 
get "screwed"? 

The naked short selling that you have been ignoring in the silver market, we 
now find out is spread throughout the entire market! 

Do something about it NOW! 

Jim FitzGerald 


